FBI investigating homicide of Navajo man
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UPDATE: Roger Johnson, 69, of Yah-Ta-Hey, New Mexico, has been positively identified as
the victim of a homicide.

His body was discovered on February 27 on the Isleta Pueblo.

The investigation is ongoing. No arrests have been made at this time.

Anybody with information is asked to call the FBI (505) 889-1300.
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Roger Johnson, 69, was last seen on Feb. 26.

Shortly before his disappearance, Johnson is believed to have been in the company of an
unidentified individual, whom the FBI would like to contact.

This unidentified person is not considered a suspect at this time.

The Isleta Police Department is assisting with the investigation.

Anyone with information is asked to call the FBI at (505)
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